
-----Original Message----- 
From: JENJ (Jennifer Johnson) [mailto:johnsonj@zgi.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 5:36 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: ZymoGenetics' Comments to Proposed Rules on Claim Practice 
Importance: High 

Attn:  Robert A. Clarke  
Deputy Director 
Office of Patent Legal Administration 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy 

  
  
Dear Deputy Director Clarke,  
  
Please post the attached .pdf on the Comments Regarding Proposed Rules for “Changes to 
Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent Applications” 71 F.R. 61  (January 3, 2006). 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer K. Johnson 
  
  
Jennifer K. Johnson 
Associate General Counsel, Patents 
ZymoGenetics, Inc. 
1201 Eastlake Ave. E. 
Seattle WA 98102 
(206) 442-6676 (direct) 
(206) 442-6678 (FAX) 
 












